
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 3, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
PACIFIC POWER 
R. BRYCE DALLEY 
825 NE MULTNOMAH 
SUITE 2000 
PORTLAND, OR 97232 

 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 114/Advice No. 15-013 

Public Utility Commission 
201 High St SE Suite 100 

Salem, OR 97301 
Mailing Address: PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088 
Consumer Services 

1-800-522-2404 
Local: 503-378-6600 

Administrative Services 
503-373-7394 

 
 

On October 7, 2015, Pacific Power filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR 
No. 36. 

 
This filing revises the Tariff Index, Schedule 135, and Schedule 136 to reflect the withdrawal of 
Schedule 37 and Schedule 38, Avoided Cost Purchases from Qualifying Facilities, from Tariff. 

 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of November 3, 2015, 
the sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after November 8, 2015, and 
Schedule 37 and Schedule 38 are withdrawn. 

 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 

 
 

 
Aster R. Adams, Ph.D. 
Administrator 
Energy Resources & Planning 
(503) 378-5363 
aster.adams@state.or.us 
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